
Date: 2025-08-01
First Name: Maribel
Last Name: Villa
Title: NA
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Ferris
State: Tx
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Maribel Villa, and I am a resident of
Ferris, Texas. I’m writing to express my strong
opposition to the proposed redistricting bill currently
under consideration. I ask that this statement be
included in the official public record.

As a constituent, I see this redistricting plan for what
it is: a calculated attempt to strip power away from
minority communities like mine. This is not just about
lines on a map—it’s about silencing the voices of
working-class families, immigrants, and people of
color who have fought hard for representation.

We are exhausted. We show up, we vote, we
participate—and yet, every time we gain ground, the
lines move. This bill sends a clear message: that our
voices don’t matter. But we do matter. Our
communities are growing, raising families, starting
businesses, contributing to Texas in every way—and
we will not be quietly erased.

This is a different generation. We see what’s
happening, and we will not stay silent. I urge
lawmakers to do what is right—not what is politically
convenient. Reject this bill. Protect fair
representation. Let our voices be heard.

Sincerely,
Maribel Villa
Ferris, TX 






